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RECENTLY DECEASED
Patrick (Patie) Hayes, Harbour View, died
on Saturday. Funeral arrangements on rip.ie.
House private.

MASSES THIS WEEK
Monday: 9.00 am
Tue: (Funeral Mass 12.00 noon)
Wed, Thurs and Fri: 9.00 am
Sat: 10.00 am

Lectio Divina
Lectio Divina is held every Thursday night at
8:00 in Barleyfield for the month of January.
All are welcome. For further detail please
contact Jim on 086 830 6312.

Public Meeting
Kilbrittain Festival Committee are calling a
public meeting for a fundraiser for Raymond
Hayes in the Parish Hall at 8pm, Monday,
week, 23rd of January. People are urged to
give their support for this worthy cause.

St Joseph’s Young Priests’ Society
� Meeting in the Sacristy on Wed., 18th of

Jan @ 8.00pm.
� AGM on Wed 25th Jan 8.00pm Mass

followed by a short meeting &
refreshments in the Hall.

KILBRITTAIN GAA
Keep Saturday 4th March free for the victory
dinner dance which will be held in Fernhill
House hotel Clonakilty. Tickets will be
available shortly.

Lotto 10 - 13 - 18 - 31
The lotto jackpot of €9,500 was not won.  €40
winners were Shane O'Donnell, John Burke,
Con Healy, Tony Hurley, Nina & Aya Healy.
The jackpot for this weekend will be €9,600.
DVD Available
Anyone interested in purchasing a DVD of
‘The Clash Without the Ash’ are asked to
contact Oliver O'Brien at 086-3855059. DVD's
are €15.
Underaga GAA - Boston Tea Party
Boston Tea Party will be held on Saturday
28th January in the community hall, please
contact Eileen for further details on 086
8167401

Child Protection Officers
We are again appealing for people to
consider volunteering as Parish Child
Protection Representatives. We are the only
parish in the Dioceses without such a group,
which is essential for a parish to be accepted
as an independent entity under Norms for
Compliance with Child Protection Standards.

Female Fun Exercise Class
Want to get more active & exercise with
people just like yourself in a friendly setting?
Come along THURSDAYS 7.15pm, Kilbrittain
Community Hall. All welcome.

Holy Land Pilgrimage
Experience the CHRISTMAS STORY in the
land where it actually happened.  Take the
TRIP of a LIFETIME to the Holy Land, June
12-22nd 2017.  Group Leader, Mícheál de

ST PATRICK’S CHURCH,
KILBRITTAIN
Fr Jerry Cremin PP
Member of Irish Confraternity of Catholic
Clergy
023-8849637 / 087-7857712
Email: mail@frcremin.com.

 Websites:   www.parish.kilbrittain.net
   www.frcremin.com
BAPTISMS:
Sat and 11.30 Sun or by arrangement.

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION:
Mon 9 to 1; Wed 2 to 8

Barra and Spiritual Director, Fr. John
Newman (Bible Scholar). Contact Mícheál at
0868337681 or email
culturaltoursireland@gmail.com

Bereavement Information Evening
Anam Cara, the national organisation that
supports bereaved parents, is holding a
Bereavement Information Evening on
Wednesday 18th of January from 19:30 to
21:30 in the Maritime Hotel, Bantry, West
Cork. This is a free event open to all bereaved
parents. As Anam Cara will need to confirm
numbers for event, please RSVP to
info@anamcara.ie before Tuesday 17th
January or call the Information Line on 085
2888 888.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Role of the Parish Child Protection
Representatives

Their role is to promote the safeguarding
of children within Church organisations
by:

1. Raising awareness of what safeguarding
is through information sessions.

2. Ensuring that any Church-related
activities are managed in a way that
guarantees the safety of children involved
e.g. insurance, appropriate supervision, etc.

3. Publicising clearly the Parish Policy
Statement and contact details for the
civil authorities and the Diocesan
Designated Liaison Person in all Church
properties.

4. Monitoring the implementation of the
Policy at parish level.

The overall responsibility for safeguarding
children in any Church organisation
remains with the Parish Priest.

If a disclosure is made to a Parish
Representative, he/she should:

1. Advise the person to make a statement
to An Garda Siochana. The Parish
Representative may report directly to the
Garda Siochana and Tusla (HSE).

2. Give the person the telephone number of
the Diocesan Designated Liaison
Person.

3. Make contact with the Designated
Liaison Person and pass on the details as
known and keep a record of this contact.

Items for the Bulletin can be given or
emailed to Denis and Margaret
Collins:killeenskilbrittain@yahoo.ie
or to Fr Cremin: mail@frcremin.com.
Deadline for receipt of submissions each
week is Thurs night 9.00 pm.
Weekly Bulletin online at
http://www.frcremin.com/news.html


